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Los Angeles Unified School District tabs Sequoia Lighting

La Habra, CA - The Los Angeles Unified School District has approved Sequoia Lighting's
products for the renovation and upgrading of its outdoor area lighting in over three hundred of
its campuses.

The LAUSD has initiated a district wide campaign that will extensively renovate the exteriors
and interiors of its older campuses. A Los Angeles City bond funds the project with a budget
set at approximately one billion dollars. Officials for the LAUSD expect to complete the reno-
vation project within five years.

For this project, Sequoia Lighting will design, fabricate and install new, outdoor lighting 
fixtures. Existing, and now outdated, luminaires are also scheduled for replacement. The new
and improved products will decrease current energy usage while increasing illumination 
levels. 

The new outdoor lighting products include sconces, light poles and vandal resistant lighting
fixtures, to name just a few.

Sequoia's outdoor lighting products will be installed in campus hallways, schoolyards, parking
lots, athletic fields and student greenbelt areas. 

Cities and government agencies located throughout the state of California have specified
Sequoia Lighting's products for use in their projects. Among the most recent include The City
of Los Angeles, The City of Fullerton, The City of Beverly Hills, The City of Santa Barbara,
The City of Glendale and the State of California.



In addition to offering a complete line of outdoor area lighting products, the Sequoia Lighting
Corporation provides customers with the design, fabrication and installation of quality
Roadway Products and HID Lighting Systems.

For more information on Sequoia Lighting's products, call 877/888-7880 or visit Sequoia
Lighting's web site at www.sequoialighting.com.


